Heather Pedersen

From: Larry Kirch

Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 10:09 AM

To: Heather Pedersen

Subject: RE: Amended Eagles application for extension of premises

Rudy is out today and I am not sure if he responded or not. As they have had many events, it should be fine.

Sond from my F-AMobile 3G L TE Doviee

-------- Original message --------

From: Heather Pedersen <hpedersen@AJCity. Net>

Date:09/21/2017 9:46 AM (GMT-07:00)

To: Dave Zellner <dzellner@AlJCity.Net>, Rudy Esquivias <resquivias(@ajcity.net>, john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov
Cc: Kathy Connelly <kconnelly@ajcity.net>, Janet Mason <jmason(@ajcity.net>, Larry Kirch
<lkirch@AJCity.Net>

Subject: FW: Amended Eagles application for extension of premises

Hello,

Our office has not received your position as to the attached application for the Eagles
#3850 Extension of Premises, please respond by noon today in order for your
recommendation to be included in the packet.

Heather

From: Heather Pedersen

Sent: Wednesday, September 06, 2017 11:57 AM

To: Dave Zellner <dzellner@AJCity.Net>; Rudy Esquivias <resquivias@ajcity.net>; Troy Mullender
<tmullender@ajcity.net>; 'john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov' <john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov>

Cc: Larry Kirch <lkirch@AJCity.Net>; Kathy Connelly <kconnelly@ajcity.net>; Anne Wenk <awenk@AJCity.Net>; Denise
Moulson <dmoulson@AJCity.Net>

Subject: Amended Eagles application for extension of premises

Good day everyone,

Attached you will find the amended application for extension of premises for the Eagles
#3850.
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